
 

 
 

16th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Several Parents and Guardians were required to pay €300 as ‘Caution Money’, as part 
of the financial agreement (calculated family by family according to financial ability) for 
your Children, our students, to attend RBC. 
 
RBC has decided not to deduct any amounts from Caution Money that was paid. This 
is not because there were no damages, but because we think there was no malicious 
damage. 
 
If you paid Caution Money and would like it to be refunded to your Bank Account, 
please will you confirm this with RBC Accountant Frau Viola Ali 
(viola.ali@uwcrobertboschcollege.de). If you wish your Child to be refunded the 
Caution Money directly, also please will you confirm this with Frau Ali 
(viola.ali@uwcrobertboschcollege.de) as soon as possible, so that she can draw the 
funds to do so on Friday 19th May. 
 
However, if you are willing and able, it would be wonderful if you would consider 
donating (part of) the Caution Money to RBC. The reality is that every year, parents’, 
guardians’, National Committees’ and UWC international donors’ generous and often 
sacrificial financial contributions still amount to less than 20% of the running costs of 
RBC. This leaves RBC needing to find funders for over 80% of the running costs to 
maintain our approach of fully meeting the financial need of each and every student 
who is nominated to attend RBC. Every bit of financial support helps in maintaining this 
approach to admissions, which guarantees the diversity of student backgrounds!  
If you are in a position to consider this, please let me know 
(laurence.nodder@uwcrobrtboschcollege.de). Donation receipts will be issued for all 
Caution Money donations. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Laurence Nodder 
 
Rektor 
laurence.nodder@uwcrobertboschcollege.de 
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